
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                            Contact: Eliana Velez 

April 3, 2012                                             Phone Number: 703-527-6007 

                             Email: Communications@nhli.org 

                                                                                                     Follow us on Twitter @NHLI 

National Hispana Leadership Institute Announces the Date and Location of its 25th Anniversary 
Conference 

Washington, D.C. — The National Hispana Leadership Institute (NHLI) is proud to announce the date 
and location of its 25th anniversary conference. The event will be held December 10-11, 2012 at the 
Mayflower Renaissance Hotel in Washington, DC.  

This year's 25th Anniversary Conference will encompass the theme, A Track Record of Achievement-25 
Years of Building a Latina Legacy.  

"NHLI's 25th Anniversary Conference in the nation's capital will set the stage to honor and continue our 
legacy of developing ethical Latina leaders" said Marieli Colon-Padilla, Chair of the NHLI board, "NHLI is 
preparing an event that will be remembered and celebrated in years to come."  

Please visit http://www.nhli.org to get the latest information about the 25th Anniversary Conference, as 
it is released. 

 

 

 

 

 

*** 

About NHLI 

Founded in 1987, NHLI has trained and empowered more than 10,000 Latina leaders from the public and private sectors who 
have been appointed to leadership positions in government, corporate America, nonprofits, foundations or have started their 
own businesses. NHLI’s mission is to develop Hispanas as ethical leaders through training, professional development, 
relationship building, and community activism. www.nhli.org. 


